ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL





Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson Lower Street, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

March 11th 2025

Topic Day in Year 6 - Thursday 27th March

Dear Parents and Carers

This term's topic in Year 6 has been 'Do the Right Thing', encompassing learning in English, History, DT, Computing and PSHE. As part of the topic, our DT unit is about designing, making and marketing a healthier snack. The children will be working in groups to choose the ingredients for their healthier-choice cookies and we will be making them on Thursday 27th March.

Please let us know if there are any allergies we need to be aware of if we have not already had a conversation with you – we will be egg-free and nut-free anyway.

To help us stay clean and tidy, it would be helpful if you could send in an apron for your child to wear on the day. We have some in school, but not enough for the whole class.

Kind regards,

Mrs Rai, Mrs Rogers and Mrs Johal.



















